Founders' Day Celebration

2 - 3 January 2016

Our parish family officially opened our Centennial Year with a Founders' Day Mass and Celebration, held on the Feast of the Epiphany.

The special Mass was celebrated in remembrance of the many priests, sisters, and laypeople who served Epiphany throughout her 100-year history and helped make the parish the vibrant and faith-filled community Epiphany is today.

A large reception was held in the Parish Hall after Mass, were old and new friends of the parish gathered to celebrate this momentous anniversary in the history of Epiphany. Hundreds of artifacts from the parish's history were on display, pictures lined the walls of the Parish Hall, many former priests of the parish were also present, and all guests received a special gift of a commemorative DVD and car magnet.

Thank you to all who helped plan and organize our Founders' Day Celebration!

100th Anniversary Gala

15 MAY 2016



The highlight of our Centennial Year, we celebrated our 100th Anniversary Mass and Gala on Sunday, May 15th. Bishop Flesey celebrated the special Mass offered for all of the families of the parish community, and the parish and all parishioners also received a special Papal Blessing from Pope Francis.

Following the Mass, the community gathered at the Palisadium for the Anniversary Gala, during which time the parish took the opportunity to recognize and honor three dedicated parishioners of the parish - Sheila Lally, John Bucco, and, posthumously, Mayor Gerald A. Calabrese.

Thank you for all who helped organize our 100th Anniversary Gala and all who attended!